HAS YOUR VOICE
BEEN HEARD?

Clark County Low-Income Community Needs Survey

What is it?
The Clark County Low-Income Community Needs Survey asks about needs and concerns you have around several key

areas: employment, education, housing, income and asset building, physical health, behavioral health, and support
services. It is estimated to take about 15 minutes to complete the survey. Please note, this is not the US Census.

When is the survey due?
Surveys will be collected through January 31, 2020.

Community
Need:s

Who should fill out the survey?

This survey should be completed by individuals, couples and families

Assessme n‘l‘ who identify as having a low income or are struggling financially.
Survey How is my information used?

Feedback is used to help prioritize which programs and services will be
funded in our community. Responses are confidential and anonymous.

How do | complete a survey?

The survey is available in English, Spanish, Russian, Vietnamese and Chuukese. You can complete the survey by:
1. Going online at www.surveymonkey.com/r/2020CNANeedsSurvey for all languages except Chuukese, OR
2. Getting a hard copy through community partners that provide services to people in need such as food pantries,
housing providers, employment service providers and faith organizations, OR
3. Contacting Rebecca Royce at (564) 397-7863 or rebecca.royce@clark.wa.gov.

Where do | send the finished survey?

You can leave the finished survey with the agency that provided you a copy or ask them for a postage-paid return
envelope. You can also drop them off at our office at the Center for Community Health, second floor, suite C214.

Who should | contact if | have questions?

Please contact Rebecca Royce with Clark County Community Services at (564) 397-7863 or rebecca.royce@clark.wa.gov.
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